
RICHARDSON BAY REGIONAL AGENCY 
STAFF REPORT

For the meeting of Aug 11, 2022 

To: Board of Directors 
From: Jim Malcolm, Harbormaster 
Subject: Harbormaster’s Report 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and file. 

Reporting Period June 23 Through August 3, 2022 

Vessel metrics. 

64 Number of vessels in anchorage excluding transient vessels 

0 Number of transient vessels in anchorage 
4 Number of floating homes 
68 Total Number of vessels, transient vessels and floating homes as of June 13, 

2022 
52 Number of vessels inside the Eel Grass Protection zone 

Significant events: 

Four vessels have been removed from the anchorage since the last Harbormasters report 
to the RBRA board, all of which were located in the Eel Grass Protection Zone.  

No new vessels have arrived on the anchorage this reporting period. 

Two of the four vessels removed were as a result of the Board Approved vessel buy 
back program, and coordination continues with persons on the anchorage for continued 
success of the program.  Currently five vessels are in various stages of communication 
for participation in the program.  

Nine vessels were voluntarily turned in to agency staff for disposal through the SAVE 
program.      

1 

ITEM 3.2



2 

 

192

137 140
133

123 126
115 109

97 95
84 87

77 73 70 72 70 72 71 68

Aug-
19

Dec-
19

Jan-
20

Apr-
20

Jul-
20

Sep-
20

Oct-
20

Dec-
20

Mar-
21

Apr-
21

Jul-
21

Oct-
21

Jan-
22

Feb-
22

Mar-
22

Apr-
22

Jun-
22

Jul-
22

Jul-
22

Aug-
22


